
                                          
 
 
Safeline, Inc. is a 501(c) (3) non-profit organization that provides free and confidential services 
for victims of domestic violence, sexual abuse and stalking in Orange County and northern 
Windsor County.  
 
During the fiscal year ending June 30, 2023, Safeline provided 2,325 services for 262 victims of 
domestic violence, stalking and sexual abuse. 
 
119 services were provided for 14 victims (12 females, 2 males) who identified themselves as 
residents of Thetford (4 of these victims were children). It is likely that these statistics are 
understated, as victims often choose not to give any identifying information out of fear for their 
own safety.  
 
Safeline provides free confidential services. For Thetford residents this past year, these services 
were for people experiencing: domestic violence (2); sexual violence (10); gun violence (1); and 
child abuse (1). Services that were provided were: crisis intervention (23), safety planning (14); 
information/referrals (18); emotional support (26); case management (11) and various other 
services. 
 
In addition to providing direct services, Safeline is a resource to the community at large and is 
committed to changing the culture of violence in our society. As part of this work, Safeline offers 
a full-range of prevention education activities for community organizations, faith communities, 
youth groups and other groups seeking information about domestic and sexual violence.   

We thank the voters for your support as we work to end domestic violence and sexual abuse in 
Thetford. 
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(802) 685-7900 office 

  (800) 639-7933 24/7 hotline 


	SAFELINE, INC.

